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Comments: The Stibnite Gold Project puts the River of No Return Wilderness at risk as well as the salmon,
steelhead, and bull trout. The mine will disrupt and displace wildlife in the now mostly untouched wilderness near
the proposed site of the mine. As we know from the Gold King Mine disaster in Colorado in 2015, gold mining is
very toxic and is prone to spill over into the pristine waters of the Salmon river and its tributaries.

The Forest Service needs to deny the permit for the Perpetual Resources Stibnite Gold Project.



